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MANCHESTER ATTACK -  REMEMBERING 22 MAY 

Pupils and staff took part in the flower ceremony at Millwood at 11am on 25 May to 
commemorate the lives of the wonderful people who were killed on Monday night at 
the Manchester Arena. Jayden, Christian and Jack led us in our school prayer. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Helen attended the Vigil on 24 May at Bury Town Hall on behalf of everyone at Mill-
wood and thanks the staff who also attended including Rachel Cross. Councillor Shori 
spoke wonderfully and I felt very proud to count him amongst our governors. Cllr Cum-
mings, another of our governors, also attended along with Children's Services staff 
led by Klare Rufo and Karen Dolton. I think I speak on behalf of everyone in our 
school community when I say our thoughts and prayers are with all those affected 
(especially at Tottington High School) and we stand in solidarity with them. òLove is 
stronger than hateó. 

BOOK OF CONDOLENCE FOR MANCHESTER ATTACK 

We will be setting up a page of condolence on our website for any staff, pupils and 
parents/carers who wish to share their thoughts and prayers. Please send them in 
your home/school diary or by email or letter. We will publish all of them on our 
website after half-term.  

  

RAMADAN 

Ramadan Mubarak to all our friends. Wishing you all an enlightening and successful 
Ramadan.  

From Jamil, Helen and all the staff 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENGLISH AND MATHS FUN! 

 

Whitelow 1 have been working really hard on their Speaking and Listening skills. Using 
òcolourful Semanticsó on the IPad, the boys are able to look at a picture and identify:  
who it is? and what they are doing?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

FS/KS1 

Mia R for lying on her back 
on the floating ball mat in the pool. 

 

KS1/2 

Brandon H for working really 
hard and making a fantastic none fiction 

book on the themeóspaceó. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whitelow 1  This 
week in Whitelow 1 
we have been 
learning how to bell 
ring.  We have 
worked very hard 
to  follow a  picto-
rial coloured score. 
We played our col-
oured bells with  
the help of colours 
and numbers. We 
had to listen care-
fully to each other. 

 

Whitelow 2 This has 
been a lovely sunny 
week in which the boys 
of Whitelow 2 have en-
joyed being busy using 
their bodies to explore 
the school grounds on the Teddy Toddle and 
our local community when we went to visit 
the ducks, geese, swans and coots who live 
down by the canal, and their babies. We also 
tried lots of different fruits, and then used 
our muscles to make the Smoothie Bike turn 
them into a delicious drink. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 1 
have had a 
lovely busy 
week enjoy-
ing the sun-
shine. We 
had a great 
time on the 
teddy trail 
and found 
lots of lovely treats at the end, bubbles, 
crisps and sweets!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 2 This 
week as part of 
Healthy Millwood 
week we have en-

joyed exploring lots of different fruits 
and vegetables and using the Plasma to 
draw them. This is a picture of an apple by 
Samuel .   We have also been counting la-
dybirds spots. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redvales 1 
have been 
working ex-
tremely 
hard this 
week, we 
have con-
tinued with 
our story 
of "The Hungry Caterpillar" this week we 
have used pears as a source for painting. 
We have also looked at how milk turns into 
ice cream, we loved that it was so cold but 
then after a short time turned back to liq-
uid for our very interesting science lesson. 
We have taken part in Healthy Millwood 
Day and enjoyed the Teddy Toddle.  
 
 

Redvales 2 We have had a fantastic 
week! We had lots of fun exploring plants 
and flowers as part of our science. We 
even did some fantastic paintings of the 
flowers choosing colours and brushes or 
even to use our feet! We have also had a 

great time learning to 
keep healthy as part 
of Healthy Millwood 
Day. Happy half term 
holidays! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Redvales 3 This week in Redvales 3 
we have really enjoyed our work for 
Healthy Millwood Day. We  used the 
smoothie bike to blend a fruity milk 
smoothie with pineapple, mango and 
blueberries, it was super healthy and 
absolutely delicious! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redvales 4 have been extremely busy 
this week we enjoyed a senses walk 
around school looking at what we could 
see, hear,smell,feel and taste. We en-
joyed healthy millwood day being very 
active and taking part in all the day's 
activities. Here is Eric using his sense 
of touch while on our walk around 
school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

Irwell 1 have loved the sunshine this 
week. We even went out to sit on the 
grass and had ice lollies for our snack as a 
treat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Irwell 2 have been working hard this 
week we have been looking at lots of dif-
ferent things. We have enjoyed the book 
òWhat the lady bird heardó and enjoyed 
exploring all the animals in the story. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redvales 5 What a fun week we have had 
in Redvales 5! We have enjoyed Healthy 
Millwood day, feeling our heartbeat change 
as we navigated our way round the obstacle 
course, using our skills to get around the 
teddy toddle to win our prize at the end.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redva- les 
6 have had 
a fabu- lous 
week! In 
Maths, we enjoyed counting up to five using 
our òPercy the Park Keeper òsensory story.  
On Wednesday we loved celebrating Healthy 
Millwood Day by making delicious fruit 
smoothies and participating in a teddy trail 
around the school grounds.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Irwell 3 This 
week we had our 
Healthy Living day! 
On Wednesday we 
had so much fun! 
In the kitchen we 
chose some fruit 
to make smoothies. 
We then had a 
blender attached 
to a bike that we 
had to pedal to 
blend the fruit. We also did a teddy tod-

dle, went on the air 
track and did some 
relaxing yoga! What 
a fantastic, fun day! 

 

 

Irwell 4 This week 
we have been mak-
ing UFOs, Brandon 
made two é one with 

green aliens in!  We learnt about presto 
(fast) and largo (slow) in music and had 
great fun playing along to different songs.   
We had Healthy Millwood Day which was 
great fun, thank you Catherine Jackson  
Daylen has also been getting ôsun awareõ. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Irwell 5 We have been making the most of 
the sunny weather this week. We have en-
joyed some playground games like 'farmer 
farmer' and 'what time is it Mr Wolf'. We 
also loved all the different activities in 
Healthy Millwood Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ir- well 6 
have abso-
lutely loved ô Healthy Millwood Dayõ. We have 
been learning 
about healthy 
food, staying 
active with lots 
exercise and 
making our own 
super smoothie 
using a special 
smoothie bike.  

 

 

 



 

MATHS DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEALTHY MILLWOOD 
DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming all our pupils back to school on Monday 5th June. 

Best wishes 

Helen Chadwick 

Headteacher 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


